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Believe it or not, our first three days have closed out this school week. We have had so much fun. I have really enjoyed getting to know your child, and being able to witness all of the different interactions. We have started to get to know each other and build our classroom community. We are also working on our classroom procedures and expectations. 


Next week, we will continue procedures and expectations and begin assessing your child in a few academic areas. This will give me a better understanding on how to meet your child’s needs. 


I have included a brief note on the back explaining how we will handle classroom snack contributions. 


Because we do not have a water fountain inside our classroom, you are welcome to send a washable water bottle with your child to school. This will be kept within the classroom and allow them more access to water. Please include their name on the bottle. We will send them home on Friday’s for cleaning and they can be returned the following week.


If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child, please feel free to contact me. I am available by email, phone, Remind app, or stop in and visit between 7:45-3:45





Mrs. Reece


� HYPERLINK "mailto:treece@mcdonaldco.k12.mo.us" �treece@mcdonaldco.k12.mo.us�


SWC School 417-762-3251
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Technology





Visit our class website and blog


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mrsreeceskindergarten.weebly.com" �www.mrsreeceskindergarten.weebly.com�





Sign up for Remind announcements





We have a class Facebook and Twitter account!





 Please return all beginning of the year forms.








Aug. 21- Solar Eclipse


Sep 4- Labor Day


            No School








Reminders





Upcoming Events








